
  MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 
 

Douglass Brazy 

Air Safety Investigator 

Eastern Region Aviation    May 5, 2020 
 
Subject: NTSB investigation ERA20CA168, N32517, Dayton-Wright DH-4, Bowling Green, 

Kentucky, May 2, 2020.  

 

On May 2, 2020, Jamie Poppe, Federal Aviation Administration Inspector, Louisville, Kentucky, 

provided the following information in an email:  

 

Ms. Poppe and Mr. Mark Potter, (FAA airworthiness inspector) examined the airplane on 5/4/20. 

The examination revealed no issues with the rudder, elevator or engine. The aileron controls were 

intact, however damage to the wings prevented them from determining if the aileron system was 

properly rigged.  
 
 

<end> 

 

 

 

 

 


